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May 12, 2020 – Updates on summer school, end-of-year, re-enrollment, Kindergarten screening 

Dear Parents, 

The Moberly School District will not be hosting regular summer school sessions due to continued 
social distancing expectations; however, an extended school year option will be provided to 
qualifying special education students, and online credit recovery opportunities will also be available 
to high school students needing to recover any lost credit.  Each option will be based on individual 
student need, and notification to qualifying students will be communicated to parents in the next 
couple weeks.  Other important updates: 

 Grab and go meals will continue during the summer.  See district website for information.
 Online registration for the 2020-2021 school year opened May 11 on the Parent Portal. If

you have questions about registration, please email your current building principal or
secretary.  New/Transfer student enrollment information for 2020/2021 will be available in
August.

 The district’s annual Kindergarten screening will be held on August 4th this year.
Kindergarteners will be screened at their respective buildings, North Park and South Park.
To register for this event, please follow this link and complete the google form to set up an
appointment.

 End-of-the-year student checkouts are being held at the buildings. Times will be designated
for students to pick up the items left at school, turn in Chromebooks, chargers, books, and
any other things that may have been checked out from their building. These events are
being announced through social media, the district website and Google calendar.

 iReady math lessons will remain open throughout the summer.  iReady has been one of
many extremely generous companies during the pandemic and provided the reading portion
of iReady to us at no charge during the pandemic.

As we wrap up this school year, please know teachers are aware that your student(s) missed an 
entire quarter of in-class learning.  Looking ahead, you can rest assured that plans are already in 
development to meet students next fall right where they left off.  There will be shifts in the 
curriculum to allow teachers to revisit, review, and reteach items that students missed or need 
additional time to learn.  We are grateful for the hard work accomplished through eLearning, and 
believe that the parent-student-teacher collaboration efforts during the school closure have better 
equipped our students for future learning success. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Parisa Stoddard 

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvondxjPMQk8A4EdWbHWfawaFqyO8N_3zvZHMPS_eBiYaiRQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

